F.No.8-25/2006 /TW /1
ANDAMAN AND NICOBAR ADMINISTRATION
Directorate of Tribal Welfare
Secretariat Complex.

Fodk ek ke 'g

Port Blair dated the IO] December, 2016

To
The Deputy Secretary to the Govt. of India
Ministry of Home Affairs/Grih Mantralaya
North Block, New Delhi.

Sub: Issues with regard to various information/details w.r.t
SCs/STs/OBCs and PWD.

Sir,
I am directed to refer to your letter No. 15039/45/2016-UT(Coord)
dated 10.11.2016 regarding the above mentioned subject.

In this regard, it is stated that the information as mentioned at
S1.1,4 and 5 related to SCs/STs/OBCs have already been furnished to the
Ministry by this department (copy enclosed). Information/details related to
Persons With Disability and new 15 Point Programme are related to Social
Welfare department of this Administration and they are being reminded to
furnish the required information at the earliest possible.

Encl : Q-s above.as
Yours faithfully

b
b
Research Officer (TW)
Copy to

1. The Director (SW) A & N Administration, incontinuation of this
Directorate’s letter No0.9-16/2016/TW /1170 dated 15.12.2016.
Copy of Ministry’s letter No.15039/45/2016-UT(Coord) dated
10.11.2016 is enclosed for information and necessary action.

2. The Deputy Secretary (Rectt. & Examn) A & N Administration,
Secretariat w.r.t her letter No.3-1/2015- R&E Cell dated 04.11.2016
for information. Copy of Ministry’s letter is also encloséd.

WA A

@(} Research Officer (TW)

@RQ



